
From: Rachel Donahue
To: Jeremy Johnston; Josh Marshall
Subject: RE: Sign Posting
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 12:54:42 PM

Hi Jeremy,
 
The landowner repaired the sign.  I’ve attached a photo.
 
Thanks again for letting us know!
Rachel
 
 
Rachel Donahue
Heelstone Renewable Energy, LLC  | Development Manager
Direct: (919)-421-8245
1414 Raleigh Rd, Suite 210 | Chapel Hill, NC 27517
redonahue@heelstoneenergy.com
www.heelstoneenergy.com
 

 

From: Rachel Donahue 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 11:08 AM
To: Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Josh Marshall <jbmarshall@heelstoneenergy.com>
Subject: RE: Sign Posting
 
Hi Jeremy,
 
Thank you so much for bringing this to our attention.  We had the current landowners checking on the sign to make sure it stayed secure.  I’ll be asking them to stop by today to fix the sign and take a photo.  I’ll send you a picture of the re-secured sign as soon as I can.
 
Thanks,
Rachel
 
Rachel Donahue
Heelstone Renewable Energy, LLC  | Development Manager
Direct: (919)-421-8245
1414 Raleigh Rd, Suite 210 | Chapel Hill, NC 27517
redonahue@heelstoneenergy.com
www.heelstoneenergy.com
 
 
 

From: Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 10:12 AM
To: Rachel Donahue <redonahue@heelstoneenergy.com>; Josh Marshall <jbmarshall@heelstoneenergy.com>
Subject: RE: Sign Posting
 
Good Morning,
 
I received some photos today from a neighbor showing that the posting sign is not secured at the Westside Solar Site. It is important that this sign remain legible from the road. Our County tends to be very windy, so it may require a more substantial mounting system. Please re-secure the sign as soon as possible to ensure compliance with KCC15A. If you can let me know when the sign is re-secured I would appreciate it, thank you.
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas County CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                       
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
                              

           
“Building Partnerships-Building Communities”
 
 

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain information which is confidential, proprietary, or legally privileged information. Neither this e-mail message nor any attachments constitute an agreement, promise, commitment or other representation by or on behalf of Heelstone Renewable Energy, LLC or any of its subsidiaries, affiliates, or related companies (“Company”). Please access http://www.heelstoneenergy.com/disclaimers/ for an important electronic communications disclaimer and a detailed description of the limitations on the authority of the Company to enter into binding obligations.
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